
From: HR hr@westbournehouse.org
Subject: FW: Induction feedback

Date: 5 May 2021 at 09:21
To: Mrs B Langford BLangford@westbournehouse.org

Hi Barbara
 
Some lovely feedback from Alena from the induction day – fantastic feedback on you
and your HPL presentation, thank you!
 
Many thanks
 
Robyn
 
Miss R Aubrey
HR Manager
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All I am, everything I can be
 
From: alena.halm@email.cz <alena.halm@email.cz> 
Sent: 05 May 2021 09:06
To: hr@westbournehouse.org
Subject: Induction feedback
 
Hi Robyn,
 
I hope you are well.
 
I just wanted to let you know that I really enjoyed the Induction. It was very a great way
to get to know the school better and to meet some of the key members of the staff. 
 
I was so pleased to hear Roger's presentation on Safeguarding. I have had some
Safeguarding training from my previous employer but it is good to be reminded. Also,
there are always new methods and new findings and it is great to learn about them. 
It makes sense to make all school staff aware of Safeguarding, even the non-teaching
members of staff.
 
I also really enjoyed Barbara's presentation. She is very passionate about learning and it
was a pleasure listening to her. It is so refreshing to see that new methods of learning are
adopted by some schools. Hearing about this new approach being used at Westbourne
House School made me regret even more that my Daughter was not educated here. It
also got me thinking that perhaps I should myself get back to some more intense learning
which I really enjoy.
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I have interest in Personal Development and Mindset and our business was centred
around this subject. Our Daughter has been educated in two different countries, both in
private and state schools and home education was also part of her learning. 
 
It makes me so happy to see these new learning methods being used at Westbourne
House School and seeing the teachers so passionate about what they do. 
 
I am so happy to be a part of if!
 
Best wishes,
 
Alena

Mrs B Langford



